
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
School District of Indian River County 
SDIRC 13-0-2019JC  Invitation to Bid 

Stadium Bleachers Repair at Sebastian River High School 
   

Sealed bids are being accepted from SDIRC ‘prequalified contractors’ for repairs to the stadium 
bleachers at Sebastian River High School.  The prequalified contractors reference RFQ 20-0-2018JC 
(Board approved July 24, 2018) and RFQ 07-0-2017JC (Board approved Renewal Feb. 27, 2018). 
The estimated cost of this project is $450,000.  All projects are subject to funding and cannot be 
guaranteed.  A mandatory pre-bid was held March 1, 2019 at 10:00 am.   
 
A copy of all bid documents may be downloaded from the Onvia DemandStar website at 

http://www.demandstar.com  or by contacting Jeff Carver.  

 
Sealed bids must be returned to the SDIRC Purchasing Department no later than 2:00 p.m. on March 
28, 2019. 
 

NOTE: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/RESPONDENTS ARE HEREBY CAUTIONED NOT TO 

CONTACT ANY MEMBER OF THE INDIAN RIVER COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD, STAFF OR 

OFFICIALS OTHER THAN THE SPECIFIED CONTACT PERSON. 

M/WBE’s are encouraged to participate in the bid process. 

Jeff Carver, Director of Purchasing 
6055 62nd Avenue 
Vero Beach, FL  32967 
772.564.5050  
  
Press Date:  March 3, 2019 
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